

OFFICE OF THE COMPLIANCE ADVISOR/OMBUDSMAN
2121 PENNSYLVANIA AVENUE, NW • WASHINGTON, DC 20433, USA
TELEPHONE (202) 458-9452 • FACSIMILE (202) 522-7400
MTaylor@ifc.org

January 19, 2005

Mr. Muramuzi Frank, President
The National Association of Professional Environmentalists (NAPE)
Mr. Martin Musumba, Coordinator
Save Bujagali Crusade (SBC)
P.O. Box 29909, Kamplade
UGANDA

By fax (011) 256-41-530181, electronic mail: napesbc@afsat.com and courier:

Dear Sirs:

At this time, the CAO has concluded the Complaint process regarding the Complaint you submitted to us, dated June 19, 2001, regarding the IFC investment in the project known as the Bujagali Hydropower Project. We are now closing out this Complaint.

As stated in the CAO's Operational Guidelines, we have the discretion to determine that further action would not likely be useful or productive, and are exercising this discretion now.

A summary of our involvement in this Complaint and its conclusion will be completed, sent to you, IFC and the World Bank Group President. The summary will also be disclosed to the public through our website.

Sincerely,

Meg Taylor

Compliance Advisor/Ombudsman